
PUBLIC  NOTICE 
NOTICE OF JOINT WORK SESSION 

JUNE 19, 2024 - 4:30 P.M. 

Notice is hereby given: The City Council will be conducting a joint work session with the City of Kenai 
Planning & Zoning Commission on Wednesday, June 19, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. for the purpose of discussing: 

Comprehensive Safety Action Plan (CSAP) 

The work session will be held in the Kenai City Hall Council Chambers, 210 Fidalgo Avenue, Kenai, AK 99611. 

The public is invited to attend and participate. Virtual and telephonic options are available. Additional 
information is available through the City Clerk’s Office or by visiting the City of Kenai website at 
www.kenai.city. 

 Shellie Saner, MMC, City Clerk 
 Posted: 06/11/2024 


